Selectmen’s Meeting
January 20, 2016
(Bristol Consolidated School)

Present: Chad Hanna, Terry Lowd, Paul Yates, Kristine Poland
Also present: Doug Cameron, John Freemen, Maia Zewert

Proposed Ordinance Amendments

e Reviewed proposed amendments to the Driveway Ordinance and Land
Use Ordinance. Hanna recommended that the Code Enforcement Officer
review the proposed amendments with Maine Municipal Association’s
legal department prior to moving forward.

General Services Budget

e The Selectmen have not yet received the preliminary A-4 from the auditor
which lays out revenues and expenditures for 2015. Budgetary items were
discussed in general and a preliminary draft of the budget will be available
for review at next week’s meeting.

Other Business

e Reviewed and signed disbursement warrants for the week.

e Reviewed correspondence announcing Gallagher, Villeneuve & DeGeer
PLLC, a merger of Gallagher and Stein and the Law Office of Marcia E.
DeGeer.

e A meeting between the Board of Selectmen, the Parks Commissioners and
the Harbor Committee will be arranged to discuss float management.

Adjourned.



